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Virginia School Boards Association President Makes  
Roadshow Stop to Gloucester County Public Schools 

 
Charlottesville, VA – On Tuesday, October 8, 2024, the Virginia School Boards Association 
(VSBA) President, Dr. Cardell Patillo, made his 21st stop on the VSBA President’s Roadshow, 
visiting Gloucester County Public Schools. The Roadshow serves to promote collaboration, 
exchange valuable insights, and celebrate accomplishments of public schools throughout the 
Commonwealth. 
 
During his visit, Dr. Patillo had the opportunity to attend the Gloucester County School Board 
Meeting. At the meeting, Dr. Pattillo was able to bring greetings to the school board and thank 
them for their service to their school division. This visit underscores the VSBA’s dedication to 
supporting school boards across Virginia.  
 
“I want to express my sincere gratitude to the Gloucester County School Board for their 
unwavering dedication to their students and the entire community,” said Dr. Patillo. “It was an 
honor to attend their meeting and witness firsthand the commitment and passion they bring to 
ensuring that every student has the opportunity to thrive. Their leadership is truly making a 
difference in shaping the future of public education.” 

About the Virginia School Boards Association 
The Virginia School Boards Association, a voluntary, nonpartisan organization of Virginia 
school boards, promotes excellence in public education through advocacy, training, and 
services. The Association offers conferences, information, training, and counseling designed to 
meet the needs of the Commonwealth’s educational leaders. 
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